
Attractive cherry red. Complex 
aromas of "pacharan" (blackthorn 
berries), wet grass, green pepper, 
cherry liqueur and liquorice. Fleshy 

with a balanced acidity and 
abundant in fruit. 

100% Graciano 
10 months in French oak barrels 

R I O J A  -  S P A I N  

Attractive cherry red. Complex 
aromas of "pacharan" (blackthorn 
berries), wet grass, green pepper, 
cherry liqueur and liquorice. Fleshy 

with a balanced acidity and 
abundant in fruit. 

100% Graciano 
10 months in French oak barrels 

R I O J A  -  S P A I N  

Attractive cherry red. Complex 
aromas of "pacharan" (blackthorn 
berries), wet grass, green pepper, 
cherry liqueur and liquorice. Fleshy 

with a balanced acidity and 
abundant in fruit. 

100% Graciano 
10 months in French oak barrels 

R I O J A  -  S P A I N  

Attractive cherry red. Complex 
aromas of "pacharan" (blackthorn 
berries), wet grass, green pepper, 
cherry liqueur and liquorice. Fleshy 

with a balanced acidity and 
abundant in fruit. 

100% Graciano 
10 months in French oak barrels 

R I O J A  -  S P A I N  

Attractive cherry red. Complex 
aromas of "pacharan" (blackthorn 
berries), wet grass, green pepper, 
cherry liqueur and liquorice. Fleshy 

with a balanced acidity and 
abundant in fruit. 

100% Graciano 
10 months in French oak barrels 

R I O J A  -  S P A I N  

Attractive cherry red. Complex 
aromas of "pacharan" (blackthorn 
berries), wet grass, green pepper, 
cherry liqueur and liquorice. Fleshy 

with a balanced acidity and 
abundant in fruit. 

100% Graciano 
10 months in French oak barrels 

R I O J A  -  S P A I N  




